
INDIAN SCHOOL SALALAH 

CIRCULAR NO: ISS/DP/33/2021-22     DATE: 12/10/2021 

 

 

 

The President, members of the School Management Committee, Principal and staff of the school wish all the 

students and their parents  

  

 

 

 

 

The school will remain closed on Thursday, October 14, 2021 on account of Dussehra. Regular online classes 

and exams of class XII will commence on Sunday, October 17, 2021 

Best Wishes, 

 

Deepak Patankar, 

Principal 

 

 

 

                          Transforming lives of pupils globally by redefining knowledge ecosystems through 

                          passion,    dedication,   collaboration and innovation 

                         To provide the highest quality of education through experiential learning in a safe,       

                       secure and child centric environment; to help our students to develop into progressive      

                       thinkers and lifelong bearers of skills that will prepare them for the challenges of a  

                       dynamically changing world with empathy towards every other human being.  

HAPPY DUSSEHRA 


